
Notification of Afterschool Program 

Application 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your application for the Afterschool Program for [Child's 

Name] has been received. Thank you for your interest in our program! 

The program is designed to provide a safe and enriching environment for students after school. 

We are committed to ensuring that all children have access to quality educational and 

recreational activities. 

We will review all applications and notify you of your application status by [Insert Date]. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School/Organization Name] 


